
 

 

 

 
Circular 19 - 2021 
 

3 August 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident      
        
 
RATE INCREASE FOR DOMESTIC SERVICES – 1 SEPTEMBER 2021 
 
Please note that our domestic worker rates will be increased from R55 per hour respectively 
to R60 per hour effective from the 1st September 2021. 
 
Our services get charged out in arrears and so this increase will only reflect on your October 
levy statements. 
 
Please contact reception to book your domestic service. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Shawn Ferreira 
Interim Village Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


